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Comments: Incomplete Information:

On page 5 &amp; 6 of the Draft Environmental Assessment document, under Changes to Proposal Since

Scoping, only two items are listed, one regarding the long eared bat, and the second is the road realignment.

Although these are significant, by not listing all the project changes made since the scoping document was

released, readers are led to assume nothing else has changed.  I had made that incorrect assumption until I

looked at the specific units on the three maps and saw that one or more units were removed, and many more

had changed in either size or treatment.

In order for the public to be able to properly evaluate the project, this omission should be corrected, and a new

comment period established.


